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From: Beth Gurney
To: pbscommissions
Subject: U2023-0005 - Telespan Communications
Date: Monday, August 26, 2024 10:16:08 AM

To Whom It May Concern:
As residents of the Irish Beach subdivision (44600 Pomo Lake Drive) in Manchester, we
wholeheartedly support the installation of the proposed cell tower. We have had both T-
Mobile and Verizon carriers, and have had extremely limited to no service at our address. This
is not only inconvenient, but presents a public safety hazard in the event of emergencies. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Beth and Mel Gurney
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